
From:                                         Anthony Tavella on behalf of DPE PS ePlanning Exhibitions Mailbox 
Sent:                                           Friday, 28 February 2020 10:25 AM 
To:                                               DPE PSVC Central Coast Mailbox 
Subject:                                     2020 03 11 Reilly, Shaun Individual Warnervale Airport (Restrictions) Act 1996 Review 
  
Categories:                              Reply Sent 
  
  
  
From: noreply@feedback.planningportal.nsw.gov.au <noreply@feedback.planningportal.nsw.gov.au>  
Sent: Friday, 28 February 2020 10:22 AM 
To: DPE PS ePlanning Exhibitions Mailbox <eplanning.exhibitions@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Webform submission from: Review of Warnervale Airport (Restrictions) Act 1996 
  
 
 
Submitted on Fri, 28/02/2020 - 10:22 
Submitted by: Anonymous 
Submitted values are: 
Submission Type:I am making a personal submission 
First Name: Shaun 
Last Name: Reilly 
Name Withheld: No 
Email: lecarpentry@outlook.com 
Suburb/Town & Postcode: Warnervale 2259 
Submission file: [webform_submission:values:submission_file] 
Submission: As a local resident of Warnervale I support that there is a restriction to the number of take offs and 
landings at Warnervale Airport. We currently have a large number of planes fly directly over our house and very low, 
which interferes with our right for peace and quiet. I do not support anymore, especially of a weekend and after 
5pm at night. One of my children has a disability and is particularly sensitive to noise, these planes flying low can be 
upsetting for him. Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
URL: https://pp.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/draftplans/exhibition/review-warnervale-airport-restrictions-act-1996 
 
 
 


